
 
 
The Fife Council (North Street, St Andrews 
– Graduation Processions) (Temporary 
Restriction of Traffic) Order 2025 

 
 
 

 

 
Temporary Rolling Road Closures 

North Street, St Andrews 
University of St Andrews Graduation Ceremonies 

 
 

WHERE? St Andrews, North Street from the east side of 
Younger Hall to jct. Butts Wynd   
 

 
Access for emergency service vehicles and 
pedestrians will be maintained. 
 
 

WHEN? A 15 minute procession will take place twice daily -
between 10.30hrs and 12.30hrs, and between 

 
14.00hrs and 16.00hrs - on 30/06/25 to 04/07/25. 
 
The road will close and open as the procession 
progresses. 

  
 

WHY? To allow academic processions following 
graduation ceremonies to take place in safety. 
 
 

WHO? The University of St. Andrews is responsible for 
this event can be contacted as follows: 
 
 
Contact Telephone Number:  01334 468999 
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